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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are delighted to announce that Forest Friends has partnered once again with Rags2Riches for a textile collection 
to raise funds for our school!  
 
In October 2024 your donations weighed 402 kilograms which means you raised an amazing £160.80 in total for the 

school.  

This recycling initiative not only helps us generate funds—earning 40p for every kilo of reusable items collected—but 
also benefits communities around the world by giving our gently used clothes and shoes a second life.   

 

Collection Details:  
Rags2Riches will be collecting items from our school on the morning of Friday, 7th February 2025. Please bring your 
bags to school between 3rd and 5th February 2025. We kindly ask that all bags be left under the canopy by the main 
entrance to keep them dry.  

 

Items to Donate:  
We welcome clean, reusable items, including:  

• Good quality clothes and accessories (jackets, jumpers, hoodies, trousers, skirts, scarves, gloves, 
belts, handbags)  
• Paired shoes and other footwear  

Please note: The following items cannot be accepted:  
• Worn-out shoes or clothing  
• Items that are wet or have holes  
• Curtains, pillows, duvets, bric-a-brac, or books  
• Personalised items or work uniforms  
 

Thank you for your continued support and for helping us make a positive impact.   

 

Kind regards,  

 

Forest Friends   
Forest & Sandridge School PTA  
Charity Number - 1041418 
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